
Upcoming Chemical Course 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A chemical certification course will be held on the 10th March 2021 from 

8.00am – 4.00pm at the Burdekin PCYC (MacMillan Street). 

Jamie Cupples will be running this course and will also have Jack Robinson and 

Terry Granshaw attending for support. 

 

This course will cover: 

1. Transport and handle chemicals 

2. Prepare and apply chemicals 

3. Control weeds 

 

The cost for the chemical course with the 3 competencies is normally over 

$300, however, BPS will be subsidising half the cost so growers will pay 

approximately $150 + GST (TBA) 

 

Growers will require: 

 To have a USI number  

 Registered and filled out the appropriate paperwork before the course 

 Driver’s license or other form of identification. 

 

If you are interested, please contact: 

 Jasmine Connolly BPS – ph. 0438 934 601 

RSVP – 8th March 2021 

 

Food and drinks will be provided. 

Regards, 

Dave Paine 

KCGO MANAGER 


